THE CITY OF PROVIDENCE

STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNclLf?_- =

No. 495

Approved November 16, 2009
RESOLVED, That the Traffic Engineer is requested to cause the

installation of a “No Dumping” Sign at Hillcrest Avenue and Leander Street.
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Department of Public Works
Traffic Engineering Division
David N. Cicilline, Mayor | Bernard Lebby, Traffic Engineer | Paul J Thomas, Director

MEMORANDUM
TO: Anna Stetson, Office of the City Clerk
FROM: E. Bernard Lebby, Traffic Engineer f%
CC: Councilman Leon F. Tejada, Chairman, Committee on Public Work

Paul J. Thomas, PE, Director
DATE: October 26, 2009

SUBJECT: Resolution requesting the Traffic Engineer to cause the installation
of a “No Dumping” sign at hillcrest Avenue and Leander Street.

The DPW - Division of Traffic Engineering created Work Order # 9-2305 on 10/21/09 to carry
out this request.
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